
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bulletin No 7 August  2017 
 

RETAIL STRUCTURE REVIEW 
 

 
 

Dear Member 
 
You will be aware from company briefings that Wilko is proposing to review its store 
structures. Wilko will be entering into consultation with GMB on their plans to merge the 
Level 2 & Level 3 roles.  Wilko has said this will put a significant number of roles at risk of 
change and/or redundancy.   
 
The first consultation meeting with GMB starts on Monday 14th August.  
 
This is the start of the consultation process and we will be making representations on behalf 
of GMB members at this and future meetings. Lots of GMB members have already been in 
contact. Please keep your views and ideas coming and we will raise these with the company.  
 
We appreciate this is an unsettling time for everyone. Throughout the consultation period 
we will send out regular updates and GMB reps will be there to support, advise and 
represent GMB members.  
 
If you’re not a GMB member, please ask your local GMB rep for a membership form,  or 
alternatively you can join on-line at www.gmb.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Gary Carter 
GMB 
National Officer 
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